
 

 
 
 

Dear Praying Friends and Faithful Supporters,                                        October 2018 
 
The past two months have afforded us opportunities to attend a Missions Conference, preach in the jail, help with a project of 
Teaching Our People, participate in a Seedline project with Bearing Precious Seed, oversee discipleship in a RAN, and ship 
lessons to four countries in Asia. We were also able to raise money for some Burmese orphans. 
 

We are also nearing completion of constructing a church on the island of Mindoro in the Philippines.  Weather has caused the delay 
of the church building, but the roof is just about ready to go on. 

 
                               

 
 

Recently while with Friendship Baptist Church in LaPorte, Indiana, for a 
Missions-Emphasis Week, we helped to prepare 10,000 John and 
Romans booklets to be sent to missionaries in South Africa.  The project 
was a part of Bearing Precious Seed and their Seedline. I highly 
recommend this as a missions project for any size of church. 
 

This coming week, I will be in a supporting church’s Missions 
Conference, helping to promote and teach about Teaching All Nations 
and Teaching Our People.  If your church has an interest in either of 
these to use in your Sunday school or Bible institute, please let me know, 
and I’ll get you information.   

 

Please continue to pray for our health to improve and for more 
opportunities to present AWBM. Thank you for partnering with us to 
reach Asia with the Gospel. 
 

Charlie, Kay, and Brianna Vest                        
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Binding John and Romans in a garage 
because the electricity went out in the church 

 


